
West End community engagement project
#dundeewestend

Residents will recall my recent Facebook post at www.tiny.cc/MuseumOfHere
from Freya Macleod, a University of Dundee student about her community
engagement project.

Freya has extended the closing date for any resident interested in getting in
touch – to next Wednesday – 24th March.

Full details are below :

http://www.government-world.com/west-end-community-engagement-project-dundeewestend/
http://www.government-world.com/west-end-community-engagement-project-dundeewestend/
http://www.tiny.cc/MuseumOfHere


https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-mbvmbThr898/YFNDaSDulUI/AAAAAAAAc6s/xUCH2M1bPw0ddBzRCj_evavQCIaSusTlgCLcBGAsYHQ/s874/Museum%2Bof%2BHere.jpg

